From: Sierra Park Water

To: Sierra Park Water, Inc.

Subject: Water System Flushing Scheduled
Date: Friday, June 7, 2019 12:59:23 AM
Hello,

We wanted to let everyone know that we will be flushing the Water System on the west side of
the park, (the girls side), Friday, June 7th. This may cause some sediment to be stirred up.
The water will remain safe to drink. If you are located on the East side of the Park and notice
your water is cloudy, leave your faucets open and let your water run for just a bit.

If you have any questions let us know. We wanted to let everyone know what we are planning
in advance.

Thank you,
Wanda
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